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Cold Weather Gear Donations
Although the weather is still warm, cooler temperatures are on the horizon!
This year, we are accepting donations of cold weather gear to ensure that

every student at TRM is well-equipped for winter!
We are in need of the following items:

 Hats-Coats-Gloves-Snow Pants-Boots

School Picture Day October 1st
Our school picture day is just around the
corner! This year, we will be partnering
with Nordvik's Photography for our
school pictures. A detailed order form
will be sent out shortly, providing
information on how to place your orders
and the available package options.

T-Shirt Orders!
Our shirts are here! We are so happy that so
many of our school families bought shirts to
show their TRM school pride! Be on the
lookout for more information on how to pick
up your shirts soon!

Pg 1.



SEPTEMBER 2024 | ISSUE 1

Dear Families,

Three Rivers Montessori is all about children. As the Executive Director, I am honored to serve in this
position along-side a caring staff of people.
From the very beginning, a Montessori teacher’s aim is to build confidence, self-esteem and foster the
development of executive functioning skills so children succeed in rising to their potential. The Montessori
classroom is a place where students can grow academically, emotionally, socially and mature into a
positively contributing member of society. Here at Three Rivers Montessori, I see children working,
focused, determined, responsible, and joyful during their day. What a great place to be as a learner.
Transitioning to a new school year can be difficult for some. However, children are remarkably resilient,
and they adapt in ways we often underestimate. By focusing on the positives, you not only ease your own
worries but also help set the stage for your child’s success. Focus on what is going right and see
challenges as opportunities for growth. If ever you have worries or concerns, please contact your child’s
teacher or me. The staff at TRM is always ready to help you.

Dr. Paula Henry
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A letter from our Executive Director:

This October we will be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair during our Fall Parent/Teacher
Conferences. This is a great way to encourage reading at home and find new and exciting

books! We will be sending home more information as we get closer to the Fair.


